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DAVID HEWITT

Direct Dial Facility: || I
DH/JS

31 October 1994

Dear _

BROOKSIDE TREE PRESERVATION ORDER 1994
With reference to the above, as the statutory period of time has now elapsed for
objections and none have been received I am writing to inform you that the Brookside

Tree Preservation Order 1994 is now confirmed without modification.

If you require further details regarding this matter please do not hestiate to contact my
department.

Yours sincerely

on behalf of the
DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT






